JOHN PELLEGRINO
2315 GRAND AVENUE, APT. 2
WAUSAU, WI 54403
715-551-1039

To all Veterans Organizations from Commander John,

| would personally like to thank all the Veteran’s Organizations for your tribute to the Never
Forgotten Honor Flight participants. Your involvement this past year welcoming home the
WWII veteran’s from their trips to Washington, DC at Central Wisconsin Airport meant a lot to
these very special men and women. | know you were told “l don’t deserve” the Wall of Honor
that awaited them, but they do deserve it. The biggest way we can thank them is to be there
to salute them, shake their hands and say “welcome home” and mean it from our hearts. These
men and women were our Fathers, Mothers, Grandfathers, Grandmothers, Uncles, Aunts and
friends. There inspired us to serve our country.

As a Veteran myself, | want to say thank you for helping me have such a great Wall of Honor,
and thank you for listening to my commands. Most of all thank you for being my brothers and
sisters. Without you, all of this could not happen. God Bless you.

Sincerely,

John Pellegrino

Never Forgotten Honor Flight
American Legion Post 10
Honor Guard Commander



